
 
Paul Marsh 
 
As a 25-year member of RCCFO, and the Rochester District Umpires Association, I have 
officiated in over 4000 contests between the two sports, from youth, to semi-pro level. 
 
As a member of the RDUA for 13 years, serving on the board of directors, as chairman of the 
board, president, and currently Vice President. I am also a member of the Sports Board council 
for 12 years. 
 
With that experience, I have a very good understanding of the issues that come up, on and off the 
field for officials. With my experience in board meetings, I can navigate through the minutiae of 
these meetings and address the core issues that the membership deals with, so that things go 
smoother for the rank-and-file member. Your issues are my issues. 
 
If elected for the 3-year Member at Large position, three main issues I plan to address are 
treatment of officials, assessment fees, and pregame meetings.  
 
If you want to be treated respectfully on the field, stop giving away a portion of your game fees, 
and not be expected to show up 2 hours before a game, I am your man. Please vote. 
 
Thank you for your attention and consideration. 
 
 
Paul Marsh  

  

 


